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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Oil and Gas Commission Victoria Office Move 
 
VICTORIA – The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) Victoria offices are moving 
into the newly finished Dockside Green space the week of June 8, 2009. The move will 
amalgamate the two Commission offices in Victoria.   
 
Commission staff will be available periodically this week as all workstations are being 
transferred to the new office space. Staff are best reached via email this week as 
network/internet access will only have minimal interruptions.  
 
All Victoria staff will be assigned new landline phone numbers; however these will not be 
enabled until late June. Staff will be checking their voicemail on a regular basis through 
their current numbers and are accessible by cell phone if applicable. The new phone 
numbers will be made available and contact information will be updated to the 
Commission website once active.  
 
The Victoria mailing addresses remain unchanged: 
 
Executive Office: 
PO Box 9331 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC   V8W 9N3 
 

Resource Conservation Office: 
PO Box 9329 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC   V8W 9N3 
 
 

The new physical location is: 
 
300 – 398 Harbour Rd  
Victoria, BC   V9A 0B7 
 
This move only affects staff working in Victoria; all other Commission staff are available 
as per usual. 
 
 
For immediate assistance or in case of an emergency please call: 1-250-261-5700 
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For more information, please contact: 
Steve Simons 
Leader, Corporate Affairs Division 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
250.889.6076 
Steven.Simons@gov.bc.ca 
 


